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  "Conference of Hope" for Universal Human Rights and Religious 
Freedom 

 
 

Seoul, Korea—The Conference of Hope for 
Universal Human Rights and Religious 
Freedom, sponsored by The Washington 
Times Foundation and Think Tank 2022, was 
held Nov. 12th. 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Italy Holds "Cultural Diplomacy" Forum 

 
 

Rome, Italy—The meeting was titled "Cultural 
Diplomacy as a Tool for Conflict Resolution 
and Prevention." 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-UK Observes International Day of Peace 

 
 

London, United Kingdom—Ambassadors 
for Peace commemorated International Day of 
Peace together.  
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Turkey Convenes Program to Promote Collaboration for 
Peace  

 
 

Istanbul, Turkey—Peace-loving Turkish 
citizens were encouraged to work together with 
UPF. 
 

  



 

 

  

  

  Congo Brazzaville Ambassadors for Peace Participate in the 
"Sports March for Peace" 

 
 

Congo Brazzaville—Nearly 45 participants) 
took part in the "Sports 
March for Peace."  
 

  

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

NOV 15: UK: UN International Day of Elimination of 

Violence Against Women and Girls 

NOV 17: NGO Committee on the Family - Civic Responsibility: What Your 

Children Need to Know 

NOV 19: UPF-EUME: Family, Society and Universal Values 

NOV 22: UN Alliance of Civilizations 

NOV 25: UPF International and Al-Liqa Center International Conference 

DEC 10: UPF - UK Peace Council 2022 

DEC 15: The 17th Global Forum on Human Settlements 

FEB 1: United Nations World Interfaith Harmony Week 

  

  
 

           

 

 

 

   

 
 


